Bev Fisher

From: Michael Oberle <m.oberle@SVCA.ON.CA>

Sent: Thursday, December 9, 2021 11:11 AM

To: Bev Fisher

Cc: Laura Warner

Subject: RE: importation of Soils into Dundalk (159 Bradley St., Dundalk)

Good morning Mr. Bev Fisher,

After checking SVCA mapping and files, it appears that only a very small area 20 metre by 30 metre triangular area of the
above referenced address is located within the SVCA watershed.

It appears that SVCA did not review any of the proposed subdivision development of the subject property, therefore
SVCA has no comment to the current soils importing to the property. SVCA would defer any response to your request to
the GRCA, as it appears GRCA has reviewed the development proposal for the property with the majority of the property
being located within the GRCA watershed.

I trust that this is helpful. Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind regards,

Mike

Michael Oberle

Environmental Planning Technician
Saugeen Conservation
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